## Friends of St. Thomas More

Dear Parent / Guardian

We are pleased to announce that Friends of St Thomas More have organised a clothes & shoe collection to raise funds for our school.

By getting involved in our Bag 2 School collection, you have an opportunity to sort through your cupboards and wardrobes and donate unwanted textiles – this can include:

- Adults' and children's clothes,
- Shoes (tied together please),
- Hats,
- Belts,
- Handbags,
- Soft toys,
- Bedding,
- Towels,
- Curtains (please refer to <a href="https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect">https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect</a> for full details).

You can use any bag to donate your items and don't forget to ask grandparents, friends and neighbours to have a sort out as well!

Please bring your bag (or bags!) to school on the morning of Friday 17<sup>th</sup> November; we'll be collecting next to the reception canopy.

Many thanks for helping us with this unique fundraising opportunity.

Friends of St Thomas More